

Education Funding Agency

See more information about this Guidance

Guidance

EFA e-bulletin for schools, colleges, local authorities and other 16 to 19 providers: 30 June 2016

Published 4 July 2016

Contents

- 1. Information: maths and English condition of funding
- 2. Information: pupil premium funding for 2016 to 2017
- **3.** Information: universal infant free school meal (UIFSM) allocations and conditions of grant for 2015 to 2016 and 2016 to 2017
- Information: EFA e-bulletin publication arrangements summer 2016

↑Contents

1.

Information: maths and English condition of funding

Education Funding Agency (EFA) has updated the information on the <u>maths</u> <u>and English condition of funding</u>. This update incorporates new information on the extension to the timetable for final legacy GCSE and IGCSE re-sits.

2.

Information: pupil premium funding for 2016 to 2017

We have published pupil premium allocations for 2016 to 2017.

Pupil premium payments for the first quarter of 2016 to 2017 were made to local authorities on 30 June 2016.

Read our <u>updated information on pupil premium funding</u> for details of when further payments are made, and how schools are held accountable for the use of this funding.

Schools can access information on the pupils counted for the pupil premium allocations via the secure Key to Success website from mid-July.

3.

Information: universal infant free school meal (UIFSM) allocations and conditions of grant for 2015 to 2016 and 2016 to 2017

We have published the final <u>UIFSM allocations for 2015 to 2016</u>. We have

also published provisional UIFSM allocations for 2016 to 2017 alongside the new conditions of grant.

We will pay UIFSM grant to local authorities on 1 July 2016.

4.

Information: EFA e-bulletin publication arrangements - summer 2016

We will continue to publish the e-bulletin weekly during July. The last weekly edition will be Thursday 28 July.

During August we will publish on a fortnightly basis. The dates of issues will be:

- Thursday 11 August
- Thursday 25 August
- Thursday 8 September

We will operate a reduced e-bulletin schedule during the summer as there is reduced business activity. If we have no updates for customers we will not issue an e-bulletin. In this incidence we will put a notification on the e-bulletin web page.

Customers can be reassured that for any business critical or urgent items for attention which do not fall within the above timescales, we will contact you directly or issue an extraordinary e-bulletin.

Weekly publication will return from Thursday 8 September 2016.

Services and information

Departments and policy

Education and learning Benefits

Births, deaths, marriages and care **Employing people**

Business and self-employed **Environment and countryside**

Childcare and parenting Housing and local services

Citizenship and living in the UK Money and tax

Crime, justice and the law Passports, travel and living abroad

Disabled people Visas and immigration

Working, jobs and pensions **Driving and transport**

How government

works

Departments

Worldwide

Policies

Publications

Announcements

Cookies Terms and conditions Help Contact Rhestr o Wasanaethau Cymraeg Built by the **Government Digital Service**

All content is available under the Open Government Licence v3.0, except where otherwise stated



© Crown copyright

